
 
  

 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION 
100 NW 2ND AVENUE • BOCA RATON, FL 33432-3795  

PHONE: (561) 338-1200 
www.BocaPolice.com 

@BocaPolice 

    

For Immediate Release    Contact:  Officer Jessica Desir 
August 3, 2022       Public Information Office 
         (561) 338-1269 
 
 

Boca Raton Police investigate fatal hit-and-run accident 
 

Boca Raton, FL – On Wednesday, August 3, 2022 just before 6:30 a.m., Boca Raton Police 
responded to a fatal hit-and-run crash along the 2300 block of W Glades Road. A pedestrian was 
struck by a vehicle in the westbound lanes while crossing Glades Road at the intersection of Butts 
Road. A passerby discovered the pedestrian in the roadway and contacted police. 
 
Surveillance video in the area shows the suspect vehicle, which is believed to be a silver SUV. The 
vehicle fled westbound on W Glades Road. The silver SUV should have damage to a front 
headlight and the front bumper based on evidence found at the scene. 
 
If you have any information in reference to this ongoing investigation, please contact Boca Raton 
Police Traffic Homicide Investigator Javier Casas at (561) 544-8579.  
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/BocaRatonCity/
https://twitter.com/CityBocaRaton

